
  
  
  

Sales and Use Tax Exemption for Charitable Construction of Animal Shelters 
(LAC 61:I.4427) 

  
Public Hearing  

A public hearing will be held on January 28, 2022, at 10:00 a.m. in the LaBelle Room, located on 
the 1st floor of the LaSalle Building, 617 North Third Street, Baton Rouge, LA 70802. 
 

Public Comments  
All interested persons may submit written data, views, arguments or comments regarding this 
proposed rule to Dewanna Trask, P.O. Box 44098, Baton Rouge, LA 70804-4098.  Written 
comments will be accepted until 4:30 p.m., January 24, 2022. 


